From:

To: FOI

Subject: Freedom of Information request - Revised electoral wards for Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole -
submissions and consultation responses from 2018

Date: 04 November 2023 10:52:57

[You don't often get email from request-1043964-70d6a6b3 @whatdotheyknow.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Local Government Boundary Commission for England,

I refer to your report from October 2018 setting out your final recommendations for revised ward boundaries
across Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (https://www.Igbce.org.uk/sites/default/files/2023-

04/bournemouth christchurch and poole final report.pdf).

Page 3 of that report states that on 24 May 2018, "existing local authorities" - which would have been Poole,
Bournemouth, and Christchurch Borough Councils - "submit[ted] proposals for warding arrangements and the
number of councillors" in the new / redrawn wards. Can you provide me with copies of those submitted
proposals?

You then drew up a set of draft recommendations, which went out to public consultation between 3 July and 27
August 2018. Can you provide me with copies of all submissions received during that consultation? (Page 36 of
your report states that these are available online, but the link provided - http:/www.lgbce.org.uk/all-

reviews/south-west/dorset/bournemouth-christchurch-and-poole - goes straight to "404 Page not found".)

If the latter is too tall an order - and I accept there were c. 600 submissions - then I'd be content to receive the
submissions from the six political groups and forty-odd borough councillors listed on pages 36-37 of the said
report.

Many thanks in advance for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
request-1043964-70d6a6b3 @whatdotheyknow.com

Is foi@lgbce.org.uk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to Local Government Boundary
Commission for England? If so, please contact us using this form:

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change r t/new? =1

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and
copyright policies:

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers

For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read the latest advice from the ICO:

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-guidance-for-authorities
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-anonymisation-code

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation's FOI page.
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Dear [}

FOI Ref: 87748/23

Thank you for your request for information dated 4 November 2023, under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You request:
Dear Local Government Boundary Commission for England,

| refer to your report from October 2018 setting out your final
recommendations for revised ward boundaries across Bournemouth,

Christchurch and Poole (https://www.lgbce.org.uk/sites/default/files/2023-
04/bournemouth_christchurch_and_poole_final_report.pdf).

Page 3 of that report states that on 24 May 2018, "existing local authorities" -
which would have been Poole, Bournemouth, and Christchurch Borough
Councils - "submit[ted] proposals for warding arrangements and the number
of councillors" in the new / redrawn wards. Can you provide me with copies
of those submitted proposals?

You then drew up a set of draft recommendations, which went out to public
consultation between 3 July and 27 August 2018. Can you provide me with
copies of all submissions received during that consultation? (Page 36 of
your report states that these are available online, but the link provided -

http://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/south-west/dorset/bournemouth-
christchurch-and-poole - goes straight to "404 Page not found".)

If the latter is too tall an order - and | accept there were c. 600 submissions -
then I'd be content to receive the submissions from the six political groups
and forty-odd borough councillors listed on pages 36-37 of the said report.

In response, the reason you were not able to access the submissions from our
current website is that it has recently been refreshed and remodelled. Our old
website page with all the submissions received is still accessible at the bottom of
the web page you searched by clicking the link to previous reviews.. For ease, |
attach a link to the relevant page on the National Archives website. Here you can
view all of the submissions we received during the review:

https://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/ukgwa/20221201173352/https://www.Ig
bce.org.uk/all-reviews/south-west/dorset/bournemouth-christchurch-and-poole

If you wish to request a review of our decision, you should write to:



Kathryn Trower
Director of Corporate Services
Local Government Boundary Commission for England

1St Floor
Windsor House
50 Victoria Street
London

SW1H OTL

Kind regards
Angela Hendry

Angela Hendry
Office Manager and HR Lead

18t Floor, Windsor House
50 Victoria Street
London SW1H OTL

0330500 1264

The

Local Government
Boundary Commission

for England

How are we doing? Click here to give us your views.





